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Superior Street Reconstruction: Word on the Street Update (June 3, 2021)

Progress Update

Completed work: Most concrete has been installed from 1st Avenue West to 3rd Avenue West.Large planters are in the

process of being formed and poured throughout the current work zone.Small planters have been placed along Superior

Street in time for the Greater Downtown Council’s annual flower planting.A vault was filled on the lower side of the

street.Upcoming work: Crews will pour, finish, and stripe the remaining roadway, sidewalk and amenity zones.  Decking

will be installed at the eastern plaza at Lake Avenue and Superior Street.Superior Street will open to traffic by end of

business on Wednesday, June 16 to account for concrete cure and finishing.

-

Weekly Meeting Cancelled

Due to lack of participation, weekly public meetings have been cancelled. If you have questions on project process, please

contact Annie Harala at annie.harala@northlandconstructors.us or 218-310-8993.
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